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“If we are to create peace in our world, we must 
begin with our children.”  ~ Mahatma Gandhi 

 
Hello Glen Elm Families, 
 

Happy November!! Thank you to those of you who attended our Books and 

Bannock morning as well as our evening AGM. We are so excited to be able to open 
the school to our families again and work towards creating a strong school 
community together.  
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

SCC Growing Smiles Fundraiser 

Just a reminder that our SCC is doing a Growing Smiles Winter Fundraiser for our 
school. The forms went out a couple of weeks ago and you are welcome to order 
online, or return your form to the school by Monday, November 21st. The 
arrangements are beautiful!! We would love to have you place an order to help 
support our school and our SCC. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
 

Remembrance Day 

There will be no school on Friday, November 11th as it is Remembrance Day. We will 
be having a Remembrance Day assembly on the 10th so that our students can 
participate in a school wide honouring of past and present soldiers. We are also 
going to put together a Glen Elm School Wall of Honour. We would like to 
acknowledge any veterans or active personnel who are related to our students at 
Glen Elm Community School. We will be sending home a template this week with 
students and if you have a photo of your family member, please fill out the 
template and attach a photo. We realize that some photos may be very old and 
valuable, we are more than willing to photocopy them here at school and send the 
original back home with your child. If you do not have a photo, no worries! We 
would love to just have their name, service, and relationship to your child. The 
display will be up on the wall for the month of November. The deadline for the 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



templates will be November 9th , just prior to our assembly. Everything will be 
returned to students by December.   

         
 

In Recognition 

We have been very fortunate this year to receive another grant from the 
President’s Choice Children’s Charity to help support our daily nutrition program. 
We would not be able to run the morning nutrition program that we have without 
it. Thank you, PC Children’s Charity, for your very generous grant and for feeding 
hungry minds!  

 

November Conferences 

November Conferences will be held on Thursday, November 17th for Kindergarten B 
(regular school for everyone else) and on Friday, November 18th, for KA and Grades 
1-8 (no school for students that day). We would love to see you in person this year, 
but if you are unable to come in, please sign up for a Zoom or phone call time. 
Further details will be coming soon regarding the on-line sign-up process. Keep an 
eye open from your child’s teacher!  

 
 
 

Santa Store (Looking for Donations) 

Just a note that this year we will be hosting a Santa Store in December for students 
to “shop” for Christmas items for their families. We would love to receive anything 
from gently used toys, games, puzzles, jewelry, books, tools, basically any items that 
you are ready to part with. Students will make a list of their family members to 
shop for, will “shop” from items donated, and our senior students will help with the 
gift wrapping. We would also appreciate donations of Christmas wrapping paper, 
tape, gift bags and gift tags. We will be collecting donations from now until 
December 9th, 2022 Items can be dropped off at the school – 1225 9th Ave. E. Thank 
you in advance for supporting our students! 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to touching base with you at our conferences on the 18th! If 
you ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give us a call. 
Thank you for your continued support and for working together with us as a 
community team.  
 

~Glen Elm Staff 

 
 
                                                    

 

 

 

November 3 – Dress Like a 
Teacher 
November 7 – SRC Meeting 
November 9 – Picture Retakes 
November 10 – Red, Black and 
White Day/Remembrance Day 
Assembly 
November 11 – Remembrance 
Day (no school) 
November 14 – PD Day (no 
school) 
November 16 – Noon Hour 
Dance (Grades 4&5) 
November 17 – KB 
Conferences/Senior Soccer 
November 18 – KA, Grades 1-8 
Conferences 
November 22 – Comfy 
Clothes/SCC Mtg @ 6 pm 
November 23 – SRC Meeting 
November 24 – Senior Soccer 
November 25 – Glen Elm Colours 
November 29 – Assembly 
(Honesty/Sabe) 


